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Dear Candidate,

Thank you for your interest in this post at Ladywood School and Outreach Service. 

At Ladywood we have 3 main elements to our work.  We are a primary special school for children with complex needs, we have a large outreach service which is commissioned by Bolton LA to support mainstream schools across the borough and we are a National Teaching School. 

Ladywood School is growing and from September 2017 we increased our numbers to a 130 place school. We have just completed a major building project which provides us with 5 additional classrooms and new play spaces alongside our existing facilities. 
Ladywood Outreach Service comprises 30 staff who work on a cluster basis across Bolton.  We support all phases of schools and settings in meeting the needs of pupils with SEND.  The service is highly valued and respected by the schools we work with.  
We became a National Teaching School in 2012 and have developed a wide reaching offer which includes Initial Teacher Training, an extensive CPD programme and a variety of school to school support services.  We work in partnership with a group of alliance schools to ensure that the work of our teaching school is both diverse and sustainable.

We are proud to be an outstanding organisation and this has been recognised by OFSTED on 3 consecutive inspections.  Our staff are an amazing team of people who are absolutely committed to ensuring that all our children receive the best possible opportunities to achieve their potential.  Our school motto ‘Believe and Achieve’ permeates all our work and everyone at Ladywood reflects our high expectations and ambition on a daily basis. 

‘Ladywood School, without a shadow of a doubt lives up to its motto of Believe and Achieve’(OFSTED 2016)

As such a busy and diverse organisation, Ladywood offers a rich and dynamic environment in which to grow as a professional.  There are always opportunities to innovate, lead and develop.  We are supportive of our staff and are proud that Ladywood is a happy, friendly place to work where everyone is valued for their contribution to our team.
If you think that Ladywood sounds like a place where you could thrive as a professional and you share our commitment to achieving the very best for pupils with SEND then we would love to hear from you. 
Yours faithfully,
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Sally McFarlane

Executive Headteacher
